
Email: secretary@flushing.cornwall.sch.uk Friday 9th September 2022

A note from our Head Teacher
Wow! What a start to the new term we’ve had.  I would like to thank everyone for their very warm 
welcome and through the joy and excitement of returning to a new school year, the very sad news 
about Her Majesty the Queen’s passing, filtered through to us yesterday.  The children have all 
been remarkably stoic about this momentous event and have really impressed us all, with their 
maturity today. We will all look after each other over this period of national mourning and 
endeavour to keep our school a haven of peace, love and serenity.      
I am hoping to catch up with as many of you as possible over the next days and weeks; as I am 
fervently learning new names and faces!  In the meantime, if you have any queries or concerns, I’m 
usually in and around the office on most days.  
Mrs. Lamberton 

Sad news…
Many of you will remember or have been taught by Lynne Evans, who sadly 
passed away recently.  She was a much-loved teacher at Flushing School for 
many years and a great friend and colleague. 
Our thoughts and prayers are with her family.

Dates for your diary:
Wednesday 14th September Dance Club re-starts
Thursday 29th September – SEALS: Roald Dahl Dress-up Day!  
Thursday 20th October -Harvest Festival- TBC - more details to follow!
Friday 21st October INSET- School closed for pupils
Monday 24th October – Half term
Thursday 10th November – Tempest Individual photographs
Friday 16th December – End of term.

Clubs and 
Wrap-around Care

Please contact Hayley in 
the office if you wish  to 

book your child into 
Breakfast Club or 

Thumbs Up Club and 
have not yet confirmed 

which days .  A reminder 
that pupils need to 

be picked up promptly 
after TUC (5:30 

finish). Many thanks for 
your continued support 

with this.

mailto:secretary@flusing.cornwall.sch.uk

